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The stay of young Australians, from December 10, 2023 to January 20,
2024!

Ensemble pour
prospecter I'avenir.

It is with the greatest pleasure that we welcomed the group of 12 young Australians to Vésinet on Sunday

December 10, 2023.
They left Sydney with a temperature of 40°C for a 6-week stay with Vésigondine families, and arrived in the cold

and humidity of this autumn Sunday. Their French correspondents will in turn be received at Hunters' Hill next

summer.

A welcome snack was organized on Wednesday December 13 in the Joséphine Baker room. Mr. Mayor, Bruno

Coradetti came to officially welcome our young visitors on behalf of the city.

Among the many activities that were offered to young Australians:



December 14: tour in English of the Opéra Garnier, department stores, lunch at Bouillon Chartier at lunchtime

and visit to the Grévin Museum and covered passages in the afternoon.

December 15: visit in English to the Louvre museum, walk and picnic on the river boats, walk to the Eiffel Tower.

During these visits, young people are accompanied by parents participating in the exchange.

Then a family weekend and three days of school! Resumption of visits on December 21.




